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This bill makes it harder to live in rural Oregon. It offers money to non-english 

speaking individuals to comply with the bill which is bias and racist. This bill does 

nothing to fix state and federal lands where most of the wild fires start. 

I firmly oppose this bill and urge you to do the same. 


